
CAM News & Updates - December 22, 2015

The board of directors and staff of the Canadian
Association of Movers wish you, your staff and your

families all the best for a happy holiday season and for
success in the new year!

INSIDE: Holiday hours ~ CAM in the media ~ New CAM members
~ 2016 Annual Conference ~ US carrier news ~ Jobs ~ 2016 CAM membership fees

Visit Our Website!

CAM's HOLIDAY HOURS
The Canadian Association of Movers' office will be closed during the holiday. The office will
close at noon on Thursday, December 24 and reopen at 9 AM on Monday, January 4, 2016.
During that time we will have limited access to voicemail and email.

CAM Director Interviewed
An interview with CAM Director, Doug Kellough (Salmon's Transfer Ltd.), was posted on BC's
TheProvince.com on November 29, 2015. Comments from CAM President & CEO ,Paul
Leader, were also included in the article. Check out this great coverage for CAM - A moving
story: Behind the stress and relief of moving home are teams of professional movers with
plenty of stories to tell. This will be posted on CAM's website as well.

Welcome new members
CAM welcomes these new members to CAM:
Movers

Campbell Limitée, Pointe-Claire, QC
Campbell Moving Calgary, Calgary, AB

International
Worldwide Overseas Moving Service Inc, Delta, BC

View member directory

2016 Annual conference
CAM's conference committee has begun its planning for the 2016 annual conference - and you
can help them. If you have any suggestions for a city, venue, speaker or topic, please send
them along to the CAM national office. Your input is greatly appreciated.

Email

US Carrier News
The US Federal Motor Carrier Safety Administration has just issued its final rule regarding
Electronic Logging Devices (ELDs). The compliance date is December 11, 2017.
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Read more

The US Homeland Security's Transportation Security Administration (TSA) is offering some
useful information on flying with pets.

Read more

Job posting
From time to time, we post job opportunities on our website. Consider using our job posting
service to help you fill your next vacancy.

Job posting

The Mississauga Food Bank is still in great need of volunteer truck drivers and assistants for
half-day shifts to help with food deliveries and pick-ups. Let them know if you can help to make
a family's holiday season a little bit brighter. 

Volunteer

New membership fees in 2016
CAM's membership fees will be increasing slightly in 2016 to keep pace with rising costs.
Membership fees for Movers, Suppliers, Affiliates, Internationals and Van Lines will increase by
$50 per annum. There will be no increase to the rate for branches of any of these, nor to the
rate for companies with multiple (more than five) locations. The changes will take effect for
memberships that commence in January 2016.

Join CAM

Send us your news
If you have news or an announcement that Canada's moving industry should know about,
please let us know and we will include it in an upcoming issue of this newsletter. CAM reserves
the right to include and/or edit news and announcements.

Send news
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